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Date:  October 15th, 2017 

To:  Janus EVDO910PS POTSwap Customers 

From:  Janus Remote Communications 

Subject:  EOL Notification for EVDO910PS Janus POTSwap 

 

 
Telit Communications recently announced the End-Of-Life and last time buy of DE910-DUAL modules 
used in Janus EVDO910PS POTSwap devices. Janus Remote Communications regretfully, in turn, 
announces the End of Life of our EVDO910PS v2.00 (Sprint) and EVDO910PS v3.00 (Verizon) 
POTSwap products.  

Last Time Buy (LTB) service is extended to customers who acknowledge the end of life (EOL) notice 
by placing orders for a final quantity of EVDO910PS devices. Customers are asked to procure units to 
cover their future requirements with this LTB. The LTB date is the deadline for Janus to receive a 
Purchase Order (PO) for EVDO910PS devices. 

LTB (Last Time Buy Order): December 1st, 2017. 

Product Replacement 
 
Janus Remote Communications is currently at work on 4G LTE versions of the POTSwap. The 4G LTE 
versions are anticipated to be replacements for all 2G and 3G POTSwap devices. More information will 
be available in Q4 2017. Visit our website for more information regarding POTSwap devices. 

 
http://janus-rc.com/POTSwap_terminus.html 
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